
 

Staff Report to Council – for Information 

Title: Bruce County Official Plan Review Update – August 2024 

From:  Jack Van Dorp, Director of Planning and Development 

Date:  August 1, 2024    

Report Purpose: 

This report is for information. 

Report Summary: 

See Background. 

Background/Analysis: 

The attached presentation provides an overview of the process leading to the preparation of 
the new Official Plan. A workshop on the draft Official Plan will be conducted in an 
upcoming County Council session.  

Financial/Staffing/Legal/IT Considerations: 

There are no Financial, Staffing, Legal, or IT considerations attached to this report. 

Interdepartmental Consultation: 

Link to Strategic Goals and Objectives: 

Environment and Climate Change - Build capacity to adapt to and mitigate the impacts of 
climate change 

Growth and Innovation - Promote responsible growth 

Link to Departmental Plan Goals and Objectives, if any: 

Completion of the Official Plan is a key component of the Planning and Development 
Department Business Plan. 

Report Author: 

Jack Van Dorp, Director of Planning and Development 
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Departmental Approval: 

Jack Van Dorp, Director of Planning and Development 

Approved for Submission: 

Claire Dodds, Commissioner of Community Development 

Attachments: 

Presentation: Bruce County OPR County Council Presentation August 1 2024 


